

Park Grove Primary School PTA

Registered Charity No 1076368

Park Grove PTA
Park Grove Primary School
York Y031 8LG
Tel: 01904 554390
parkgroveptayork@gmail.com
www.parkgroveprimary.co.uk/pta/
www.facebook.com/ParkGroveSchoolPTA

NEWSLETTER

February 2016

Valentine Cake Stall - Wednesday 10th February 3.15pm

It is the PTA's Valentine Cake stall this week. As always we would LOVE to have any Valentine inspired cake/bake/cupcake donations. Please drop them off at the staffroom on Wednesday am. It is also Parent's Evening and so the more bakes, the more we can sell over the evening. We hope to see you in the queue, do ask if you have any questions. (PS - Remember to label your tins so we can 'partner' them back up with you).



Speed Quiz 'Fast-Tastic' Fundraiser - Friday March 18th at 7pm.

Join us for this fantastic evening of Speed Quizzing with Alan Leach who has literally just drummed his way through a hugely successful Shed Seven Tour. At our Speed Quiz, he will be 'drumming up' a fun night of 'fast finger' madness where teams will endeavour to 'beat' each other for the winning prize.



TICKETS - £10

Includes:

A Free Drink

Fish and Chip Supper

A Night Of Speed Quizzing

FUN! FUN! FUN!

BAGS2SCHOOL - The next collection is 10th March.



Make space before "The Great British Summer" arrives and clear out all your unwanted clothes. The Bags2School bags will be sent out to you after Half Term.

This is a great fundraiser and we raised more than £250 with this scheme last year.



The Giving Machine

When you are buying items online, you can generate a free cash donation for Park Grove Primary School PTA with every purchase by registering with www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk.

There are over 600 of the most popular stores taking part in the scheme making it so easy for you to make a difference. It won't even cost you a penny more than the normal purchase price of your item.

Do you like to be in the know?

The PTA regularly posts information about what is happening on Facebook and on the PTA Blog (on the School website) as well as via email.



Why not Like us on facebook.com/ParkGroveSchoolPTA

Get to know all about any updates instantly via your Face Book Feed

TOMBOLA/RAFFLE PRIZES

If anyone received a gift or you still have some sweets/chocolates/biscuits left over from Christmas which you know you won't use, then do consider donating them to the PTA. We will happily store them for the Summer Fair. Items can be given to a committee member or if you leave them at the office, we have a cupboard in there and as always they will be very much appreciated.



PTA Contacts: Jon Cotton – co-chair, Siona Mackelworth – co-chair, Mark Allison – treasurer, Alison Smailes-Phillips – co-secretary, Janet Jacobi – co-secretary